Gilvar, John

From: Laura Wiberg [WibergL@edaw.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 1888 4:22 PM
To: John.Gilvar@ci.austin.tx us

Cc: Cales Givens; Paul Moyer

Subject: Riverside Drive

John—-
We have received several calls toda re%;arding EDAW's position on Riverside Drive. To clarify our position we offer the
e c

following: EDAW does recommend osing of Riverside Drive, between First Street and the RR night-of-way, within
Town Lake Park. It is our recommendation as the park master planners, charged with creating a great urban park, that the
closing of this segment of the street provides the best opportunity for creating a significant and contiguous open space in
the heart of the city.

We hope that this statement helps clarify and resolve this particular issue.

Laura



